
Call for papers
In 2011 we commemorate that exactly seven centuries ago the Pope Clemens V proclaimed  a “canon” urging the universities of Bologna, Oxford, Paris and Salamanca to teach oriental languages. On this occasion the orientalists of the University of Salamanca have decided to celebrate the International Conference EOS 700, and to invite to it all orientalists interested in analyzing, in the largest sense of the word, the development, the changes and the main research lines within these studies along their history.
The Conference will take place during 28, 29 and 30 September 2011, and there will be parallel sessions according to the areas of subjects indicated in the inscription form.
The languages of the Conference will be Spanish, English and French.

	Director: 
	Alberto Cantera (USAL)

	Secretary:

Coordinators of the areas: 
	Ricardo Muñoz (USAL)




	Anatolian Studies:  
	Virgilio García (USC)

	Central and South Asia: 
	Ana Agud (USAL) 

	
	Alberto Cantera (USAL)

	East Asia:
	Alfonso Falero (USAL)

	Egiptology:
	José Manuel Galán (CSIC)

	Arabic and Islam:
	Rachid El Hour (USAL)

	
	Miguel Á. Manzano (USAL)

	Hebrew y Aramaic:
	Ricardo Muñoz (USAL)

	
	Efrem Yildiz (USAL)

	Ancient Near East:
	Joaquín Sanmartín (IPOA, UB)






Scholars wanting to present a paper should send an abstract until end of May. Papers willl be subjected to evaluation by the scientific comitee, and inscriptions can only be made  after the acceptation by it.

If You want to participate, please fill in the following form:
Full name:
Postal address
E-mail address
Without paper:  	normal inscription fee
			student’s fee
With paper: 	normal inscription fee
		student’s fee
Title of the paper.
Area it belongs to (indicate the number): 
1.- Anatolian studies  2.- Central and South Asia  3.- East Asia 4.- Egiptology  5. -Arab and Islam  6.- Hebrew and Aramaic 7. Ancient Near East.

SEVEN CENTURIES OF ORIENTAL STUDIES IN SALAMANCA
SEVEN CENTURIES OF ORIENTAL STUDIES IN SPAIN

Facultad de Filología — Universidad de Salamanca
28, 29 and 30 September  2011
 

